Proposal to BVSD

Using Water Efficient Restroom Fixtures

Toilets use lots of water. In fact because of the way our plumbing system is currently set up, they have to use some water; solids can’t travel down sewer lines without it. However, the toilets and urinals currently used by Boulder Valley Schools are wasteful of Colorado’s limited water supply. There are alternatives.

Because urinals do not flush solid waste, there is no need for water to be added when flushing. Water Free Urinals provide an efficient and sanitary alternative. For standard toilets, we propose utilizing a low flow system. As far as cost goes, we do not know how much BVSD currently pays for their restroom fixtures, however information we have gathered shows that water free and low flow systems are not significantly more expensive than standard fixtures. Each standard urinal (at New Vista) uses one gallon of water per flush while water-free urinals don’t use any at all. With 4,000 staff and 29,000 students in BVSD, replacing urinals alone would be a significant water savings and in the long run would also save money.

It’s fantastic that BVSD has chosen to take progressive environmental action by building the new Casey Middle School under LEED Certification, but because we live in a semi-arid region, water is an environmental priority. We understand that school districts have a limited supply of money, and it has to be used as the district feels necessary. With that in mind, our proposal is to replace restroom fixtures as needed with low-flow toilets and water-free urinals.

We are the Community Adventure Program (CAP) from New Vista High School. CAP is a student directed class lead by Paige Doughty in conjunction with the Cottonwood Institute (www.cottonwoodinstitute.org). This class is an environmental studies course in which we study a wide range of environmental issues.  As a part of this course, we choose a topic we are passionate about, research it further, and take action in the community addressing the issue. 

Our class chose water conservation and the problems of bottled water. We made a video to be aired throughout the community educating on these issues. We wanted a tangible result as well, so we are hoping this proposal will produce physical change in the years to come. Thank you for your consideration, if there is any further information you would like, or if you would like to follow up on the proposal, you can contact Paige Doughty at 720-379-4233 or paigedoughty@gmail.com
Thanks in advance for taking the time,

The Students of the Community Adventure Program, Second Quarter 2008.

